Data Submitted (UTC 11): 6/14/2024 8:27:45 PM

First name: Mick Last name: Daniel

Organization: San Luis Valley Great Outdoors

Title: Executive Director

Comments: Dear Rio Grande National Forest,

I believe that outdoor recreation is a critical part of our communities lives and livelihood. I appreciate a balance approach to providing recreational opportunities for the people who live and recreate near the forest. I support motorized over snow travel and appreciate human powered snow travel as well. There are instance where both sides work well in the same location and there are also instances where an area may need to be human powered or motorized only. I hope that you will consider the comments from the user groups and at the same time keep the health of the forest and its eco system in mind. I believe we can get to a balanced approach, please be forth coming with your findings and help us engage in the ongoing work with the Forest Service.

Thank you